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Introduction to the New SMC eNewsletter Student Corner and Its AE 
Tiago H. Falk 

 
To better disseminate the work of SMCS student members and to keep them engaged within the Society, 
we have started a new column called “Student Corner”. In this column, we will showcase the work being 
done by our SMCS Student Chapters around the world, as well as the research of student authors 
publishing in the Society Transactions. In this inaugural issue, we will showcase student work published 
in the IEEE Transactions on Systems, Man, and Cybernetics: Systems. The goal is to rotate amongst each 
of the Society’s journals each eNewsletter issue, showcasing the work of our student members. We are 
very happy to announce that Dr. Chun Sing Lai has agreed to serve as the volunteer AE for this column.  

 
Dr. Lai received the B.Eng. in electrical and electronic engineering from Brunel 
University London, London, UK, in 2013, and the D.Phil. degree in engineering 
science from the University of Oxford, Oxford, UK, in 2019. He is currently a 
Lecturer with the Department of Electronic and Electrical Engineering and 
Course Director of MSc Electric Vehicle Systems at Brunel University London. 
Dr. Lai is very active within SMCS, serving as an Associate Editor for the IEEE 
Transactions on Systems, Man, and Cybernetics: Systems, as the Associate 
Vice President, Systems Science and Engineering, in the SMCS Board of 
Governors, and Co-Chair of the Intelligent Power and Energy Systems 

Technical Committee. He is recipient of the 2022 SMCS Meritorious Service Award for “meritorious and 
significant service to IEEE SMC Society technical activities and standards development.” 
 
Welcome to the team, Dr. Lai and thank you for your contribution to the SMCS eNewsletter! 
  
 
 


